
R-22 Correspondence - Alison Cameron 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Alison Cameron [mailto:puffinc@verizon.net]  
Sent: Saturday, April 3, 2021 6:57 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: RE Item 22 onCity Council Agenda 4/6 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern - 
 
I’m writing to say my husband and I heartily approve of renaming the Dog Park on Cherry Ave. for Myrna 
(Mickey) Donahoe. I understand you will be voting on it on Tuesday 4/6 at the City Council Meeting at 
5pm. 
 
Mickey was a lifelong activist, a teacher, and a dog-lover. She was also a dear and loyal friend. Naming 
the Dog Park after her is the perfect tribute - she would be deeply honored and so very pleased. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Alison and John Cameron 
 

 



R-22 Correspondence - Theresa Casalegno 

 

From: casalegno@aol.com [mailto:casalegno@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 11:21 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Animal park 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

I have heard that my dear friend Myrna Donahoe will have her name given 
to the dog park in Long Beach.  Mickey was a tireless animal lover and this 
would be such a wonderful thing. 
Thank you for your consideration.    
Sincerely,     
Theresa Casalegno 
 



R-22 Correspondence - Bonnie Rettgers 

 

 
From: Bonnie Rettgers [mailto:alleycats@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Saturday, April 3, 2021 6:44 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Dr. Donahoe Dogpark 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
 Mickey was a lifelong teacher, activist, dog-lover and friend to all who knew her. To have her 
neighborhood dog park named after her is a fine and fitting tribute.  
Thank you!  
Dr. Bonnie Rettgers  

Sent from my iPhone 
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